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Please try and get your child in 

every day and on time too! 

I know these are really difficult 

times but every second counts in 

their learning and who knows what 

will happen in the coming weeks - 

so they need to be in school as 

much as possible. 

Thank You for your ongoing 

support with this,  
Mr Crabtree 

 

We now have our Yr5 class in isolation following Yr1 in early November.  This serves as a timely reminder that 
we must all keep following the restrictions in order to keep everybody safe.  It looks like Whitworth is going 
to be in Tier 3 from next week so please make sure you are following the rules around this. Hopefully, we will 

get through safely to Christmas and still be able to have that special family time – Stay Safe from Mr Crabtree 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR – Harry Jones    
Y1 – Jarod Ford         
Y2 – Georgia Draper            
Y3 – Isabelle Wormald           
Y4 – Corey Fitzpatrick-Smith   
Y5 – Mia King 
Y6 – Tiffany Thompson             
 

 

 

Photograph Money 
Don’t forget to bring your 

orders in for 
 photographs as 

 soon as possible in 
time for Christmas! 
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The Wizard of Oz 
The socially distanced theatre production visited us again this week to give 

a brilliant performance of the Wizard of Oz.  All children seemed to enjoy 

the show greatly and even our Reception children were given a ‘friendly’ 

version of the show which they found amazing.  It was great to be able to 

provide this for them under the current conditions and although we haven’t 

been able to produce our usual Riverside events, at least they’ve enjoyed 

something similar within safe conditions. 

 

 

 

 
Not too early, 

not too late, 

Please arrive 

 

 

ON TIME 
 

to avoid too many 

people around school 

Children in Need  
 

We raised: 

 £156.00 
Thanks for all your contributions! 

Christmas Cards 
At this time of year, it is always great to hand Christmas 
Cards out to friends in school – and this year – with some 
safety measures in place - we will continue this.  Paper and 
card is safe after 24 hours so we will accept paper cards only 
and place them in special isolation boxes to be distributed in 
the following days.  Cards should then be taken home. 
Don’t forget, We’re not allowed to give lists of children in classes 

due to new data protection rules. Thank You – Mr Crabtree 

 

 
 

 

Thank You – Mr Crabtree 

 
 

Social 

 
 

 
 

Distance 
 

Please! 
. 

Primary School Admissions 
The closing date for applying for Reception 

places for next September is 15th January 2021 
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